
From:                              Patricia Terceiro

Sent:                               07 June 2019 10:05

To:                                   development.control

Subject:                          FW: Emailing 30823 R1.pdf

Hi TS,

Please register the email below as an environmental health response to application 18/0413.

Thank you,
Patricia 

From: James Robinson 

Sent: 06 November 2018 10:36
To: Patricia Terceiro

Subject: RE: Emailing 30823 R1.pdf

Hi Patricia

The noise impact assessment demonstrates that noise levels from the plant extract is likely to be 5dB below the 
existing background levels when measured 1 metre in front of the nearest residential window. As such the impact 
is rated as low and I have no objections to the application. However the assessment uses typical plant noise and 
not that specific to the site. In these circumstances, and to ensure that noise breakout from plant within the 
building does not adversely affect residential above a condition would be appropriate. Such a condition would be;

Prior to commencement of work details of extraction plant serving the proposed to be submitted to and agreed in 
writing by the LPA. 

Reason: To demonstrate that plant noise does not exceed 35dBa at 1 metre in front of nearest residential 
window, and that the power rating of any proposed installed plant does not exceed 65dBA when measured at 1 
metre.

Kindest Regards

James

From: Patricia Terceiro 
Sent: 30 October 2018 14:55

To: James Robinson
Subject: FW: Emailing 30823 R1.pdf

Hi James, 

I’m not sure if I actually ever re-consulted you on 18/0413 (attached noise report). In any instance, can I please 
have your comments?

Thanks,
Patricia 

From: Judith Charles [mailto:judith@m3architecturaldesign.co.uk] 

Sent: 17 September 2018 15:37

To: Patricia Terceiro
Subject: Emailing 30823 R1.pdf

Dear Patricia 

Please find attached the sound assessment for Everest food store.



Many thanks 

Judith 


